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RETURN RECEIPT 

E-MAIL TRANSMISSION TO: Michelle.McGraw@bhgrecovery.com  

 

February 21, 2024 

Michelle McGraw, Program Sponsor 

Center for Behavioral Health Iowa, LLC.  

95 University Avenue, Suite #8 

Des Moines, Iowa 50314 

 

Dear Ms. McGraw:  

 

It is the Department’s understanding that your program is in the process of transitioning from national accredited bodies of 

CARF to The Joint Commission.  We have received the most recent The Joint Commission accreditation materials for the 

Davenport location and it has been communicated to the Department that the Des Moines location will remain CARF 

accredited until the current CARF cycle expires (November 30, 2024). The Department will recommend a license renewal 

through the CARF accredited cycle, at which time your program would submit a re-application with the additional The Joint 

Commission accreditation materials for the Des Moines location.   

 

Center for Behavioral Health Iowa, LLC will be placed on the agenda for the March 14, 2024 meeting of the Iowa Council 

on Health and Human Services, Substance Abuse and Problem Gambling Treatment Program Committee. The effective 

dates for your license will be February 29, 2024 to November 30, 2024.  

 

Center for Behavioral Health Iowa, LLC. will be licensed to provide Adult Level 1 Substance Use Treatment and Opioid 

Treatment Services.  

 

The call-in information for the electronic meeting is: 

March 14, 2024, 9:00 am call in: 

Phone number: 1 669 254 5252 

Meeting ID: 160 962 8797 

Passcode: 849217 

 Program representation is welcomed but not required.   

 

Your current license, which will expire on February 29, 2024, remains valid until final action is taken by the 

Substance Abuse/Problem Gambling Treatment Program Committee on this application, per Iowa Code Chapter 

17A.18. 

 

If you have questions, please contact me at Lori.A.Hancock-Muck@hhs.iowa.gov  or (515) 204-9766. 

Sincerely, 

 

Lori Hancock-Muck 

Health Facilities Officer 

Division of Behavioral Health 
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